
Beech Hill School 

Winter Family Challenge 

It’s time for the Winter Family Challenge! It’s the perfect way to keep the children occupied, have fun and make memories for little or no cost during the holidays. This is 

completely voluntary and there is no expectation to complete the challenge. However. we love to see and hear all about what you have been doing so please upload your 

challenges to Seesaw before our return to school on Tuesday 4th January. 

A winter poem 
Write a festive poem and recite it to your family. 

Mr Winston will pick his favourite so don’t forget to share it on Seesaw.  

 
 

 

 

Donate to a food bank 
Can you donate something to a food bank (these can be found in the supermarkets). We’d love to see 

a picture of you donating in the supermarket!  

 

Watch the sun rise or set 
There have been some beautiful skies in the Halifax area recently – look out at dawn or dusk and see if 
you can capture a selfie with the sunrise or sunset! You could use some art materials to recreate it too. 

 

Rights Respecting Poster 
Design a poster to promote our school values for next half term. These are determination and 

perseverance. The winning designs will be showcased on the school website. 

 


